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Peab builds apartments and terraced 
houses in Bekkestua 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build 30 apartments and eight terraced houses in 
Bekkestua. The customer is Hans Haslums vei Utvikling AS and the contract is worth 
NOK 150 million.  
 
Just north of Bekkestua center a rundown workshop hall is going to be replaced by 30 
apartments and eight terraced houses with a gross area of 3,700 m2. The apartments will 
be two to four rooms of 44 to 149 m2. The terraced houses will have three floors and be 
around 155 m2. A parking garage will also be built, under the apartments. 
 
The homes will be built in an existing area with houses and outdoors share a yard and 
green spaces. The yard will be car free and divided into different zones with plants, places 
to sit and a playground.  
 
“We look forward to transforming this area into a pleasant residential environment for the 
people of Bekkestua. The project will be considerate to existing homes and the nearby 
woods,” says Kjetil Runningen, Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract. Construction is expected to start in the spring of 2022 and 
occupation is planned for the autumn of 2023. 
 
The project will be order registered in the first quarter 2022. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Kjetil Runningen, Region Manager Peab, +47 932 22 309 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 16,000 employees and net sales of SEK 58 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


